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Date: 07 November 2018 

ASX/Media Announcement 

Changes to Webster’s Board 

Webster Limited (ASX:WBA), one of Australia’s leading agribusinesses, today announced changes to its Board 

of Directors. 

Non-executive Director, Mr John Joseph Robinson, resigned from the Board with effect from 7 November 2018 

in accordance with previous announcements made in relation to the sale of Bengerang.  

Mr Ross Burling has been appointed to the Board as a Non-executive Director with effect from 7 November 

2018. Mr Burling is an Executive Director, shareholder and CEO of Stahmann Farms, the largest vertically 

integrated Pecan and Macadamia Food business in the southern hemisphere.  Ross joined the Board of 

Stahmann Farms in February 2010 and has lead the company as its Chief Executive Officer since March 2013.  

Ross has been in management leadership roles for over 25 years and is also a Director with Australian Certified 

Organic Limited, a member of the Gwydir Valley irrigators association, and a graduate of the AICD Company 

Directors’ course.  

Webster’s Chairman, Mr Chris Corrigan, said: “On behalf of my fellow Directors on the Board, I want to 

acknowledge and thank Mr Robinson for his service to the Board.  The Directors also welcome Ross onto the 

Board”.   

 
Enquiries: 
Maurice Felizzi 
CEO, Webster Ltd 
Tel. (02) 8249 2305 


